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1. At its 4Tth meeting, on 14 November 1978, the Fifth Committee, pursuant tc
rule 153 of the rules of procedures of the General Assembly, considered the
statement submitted by the Secretary-General (a/c.5/34/22 and Corr.l and 2) on the
administrative and financial implications of the draft resclution recommended by
the Third Committee (A/3L/618, para. 18) and the related report of the Advisory
Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions {A/34/7/4dd.6).

2. Under the terms of the draft resclution the General Assembly would adopt a
programme of activities for the second half of the Decade for Action te Combat
Facism and Racial Discriminaticn.

3, In his statement (A/C.5/34/22 and Corr.l and 2}, the Secretary-General
indicated that the programme of activities envisaged would entail costs estimated
at $393,700, of which $39,400 were already included in his initial estimates for
the biennium 1980-1G81. Consequently, the net additional resources requested by
the Secretary-General were $354,300.

4.  As regards the conference servicing costs, estimated at $708,500, the
Secretary-Jeneral stated that he was not seeking appropriations pending the review
of actual reguirements in the context of the consclidated statement of total
conference servicing requirements, to be submitted towards the end of the current
General Assembly sesgsion.
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5. In its related report (A/3L/7/A4d4.6), the Advisory Committee for Administrative
and DBudgetary Questions pointed out that usually not all participents atiend
seminars or stay for the entire duration. The Committee, in view of this fact,

and believing that nc additional funds needed to be anpropriated for external
printing, for which the Secretary-General had already reguested $194,900,
recommended that the estimates for non-conference costs be reduced from $35h3300

to $325,000, that is, by $29,000.

6. Cocmments mede by delegaticns in the course of the discussion of this guestion
are reflected in the summary record of the meeting (24/C.5/34/SR.4T).

DECTISION OF THE FIFTE COMMITTER

7. The Fifth Committee decided, without a wvote, to inform the General Assembly
that, should it adopt the draft resclution recommended by the Third Committee
(A/34/618, para. 18), an appropriaticn in the amount of $325,000 would be required
under section 23 of the proposed programme budget for 1980-1981 and that the
requirements under section 29 would be included in the consolideted statement of
conference servicing requirements, to be submitted to the General Assembly towards
the end of its current session.



